NASHVILLE TOWN PARK COMMISSION
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 20, 2022

Commission Members present at Town Hall: President Alisha Gredy, Member Anna Hofstetter,
Member Mark Shields and Member Cliff Cressey. Members not in attendance: Member Torrie

Rae Birkemeier. Also in attendance: Administration Manager Phyllis Carr and Town Manager

Sandie Jones.

COMMISSION BUSINESS

1) CALL TO ORDER
Meeting called to order by President Gredy at 3:30 p.m.

2) ROLL CALL
The roll was called by President Gredy.

3) APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES - 9-15-2022 MEETING
Member Shields made a motion to approve the minutes from the 9-15-2022 meeting as
presented. Member Hofstetter seconded the motion. Motion unanimously carried.

4) INTRODUCTION OF NEW MEMBERS

President Gredy introduced Cliff Cressey as one of the new members to the Commission.
Member Cressey gave some background regarding the past Boards he had served on. Member
Birkemeier was unable to attend the meeting. The Commission Members update Member
Cressey of the Park projects that have been discussed.

5) UPDATE ON CABIN REMOVAL

Administration Manager Carr advised a portion of the cabin has been removed. Backhoe had to
have tires replaced and once that was done and time allowed, the crew would continue working
on removing the cabin.

6) PARK PROGRESS

President Gredy stated due to lack of funds, the Commiission should continue to work on the
ideas previously discussed for the Park, such as the sign. Administration Manager Carr to
contact Chris Shuster with Ramblin Dog Designs to get a quote from him and present at the
November 2022 Park meeting.

7) DISCUSSION OF MEETING SCHEDULE

Due to the upcoming Holidays, the Commission will have a regular meeting in January 2023 and
work session in February 2023. This will give the Commission time to research ideas, get quotes
and work on outstanding items discussed throughout the year.

8) OTHER BUSINESS
No other business to discuss.



The next Town Park Commission meeting will be held on Thursday, November 17, 2022 at 3:30
p.m.

ADJOURNMENT
Member Hofstetter moved to adjourn the meeting. President Gredy adjourned the meeting at
4:40 p.m.

The audio recording made at the Nashville Town Park Commission meeting on 10-20-2022 is
retained in the Office of the Town Clerk-Treasurer.
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